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See Question and Answers 
 
Question: Can we please get a configuration sample on Albuquerque Public Schools current 
switches so that we can bid on the labor and create accurate SOW’s? 
 
Response:  Please see details listed below concerning our 5130 switch configuration:  

VLANs = 13 
ACLs = 3 (All three are just a few lines long) 
Interface Configs - most ports are trunks with only our VLANs allowed 
SNMP - short config for our network management  
NTP - short config to a local NTP server 
Local Users - 3 user roles 
Routing - 1 Default route 
 

Question:  We have two clarifying questions pertaining to RFP#22-043RR E-Rate Wireless 
Expansion 2022-2023. They are both related to Project 2.  We have found that the Eaton product 
part numbers provided on Appendix A are invalid, and appear to have typos in each.  Can you 
clarify the part numbers needed for the proposal? 

 
Response:  The correct part numbers are as follows: 
 
The listed part number of Eaton #5PXEEM72RT2U should be EATON# 5PXEBM72RT2U. 
The listed part number of Eaton #EBP-10036 should be EATON# EBP-1003. 
 
 
 
Question: During the walk through it was mentioned that you are looking for replacement 
batteries only for your existing the Eaton UPS units and no new UPS units, please clarify. 



 
 
Response:  APS believes that the chassis are in good condition and only the batteries need to 
be replaced.  If any complete units need to be replaced then they will be addressed on a case 
by case basis and should not be considered in this RFP response 
 
 
Question:  Are you requesting quotes for any new copper cabling or fiber runs in this RFP? 
 
 
Response: No new cabling, either copper or fiber are part of this RFP with the exception of 
new fiber jumpers. 
 
Question:  On the walk through it was mentioned two power-supplies per switch. In the RFP 
there are four power supplies per switch, please clarify the desired quantity of switch power 
supplies. 
 
Response:  The Aruba 6300M (JL658A) does not come with a power supply.  APS would 
like dual power supplies (JL085A) in each switch thus the quantity in the RFP is correct.  The 
JL085A#ABA is the US power cable needed for the power supplies, thus the quantity in the 
RFP is correct. 
 
 
 
ACKNOWLEDGE ADDENDUM WITH SUBMITTED PROPOSAL:    
Addenda not signed and returned may consider the RFP non-responsive and may be rejected.  
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